FARM
BUREAU

Volume 33

FERDIE DEERING, AUTHOR of a
new book about the history of
Oklahoma Farm Bureau enti-
tled “From the Grassroots Up,”
will be the honored guest dur-
ing the upcoming organiza-
tional Annual Meeting Novem-
ber 30 through December 3.
Deering, former editor of the
Oklahoma Farmer-Stockman,
spent nearly two years in pre-
paring the book which is ex-
pected to be available during
the convention. The book in-
cludes 30 chapters and histor-
ical photographs on 300 pages.




